

February 10, 2014

The Honorable Mike Chenault
Alaska State House of Representatives
State Capitol, Rm. 208
120 4th Street, Mail Stop 3100
Juneau AK 99801-1182

Dear Representative Chenault:

On behalf of the Alaska Peace Officers Association (APOA), I would like to thank you for introducing House Bill 218, "An Act relating to the aggravating factor at felony sentencing of multiple prior misdemeanors when a prior misdemeanor involves an assault on a correctional employee".

The APOA Board of Directors recently reviewed this proposed legislation and unanimously supports this bill in its current form. We applied your effort to further strengthen the sentencing laws by adding correctional employees to this legislation.

Please contact the APOA office in Anchorage at 277-0515, if there is anything our organization can do to assist in the passage of this bill.

Sincerely,

Brad Johnson State President

P.O. Box 240106 Anchorage, AK 99524

